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I	have	installed	a	Solar	panel	of	5.2KW	at	my	residence	and	feel	that	the	feed	in	
tariff	that	i	receive	does	not	equate	to	a	fair	and	reasonable	price	considering	on	
the	price	that	I	must	pay	to	purchase	back	from	the	grid.	I	do	not	expect	to	
receive	the	equal	price	but	I	supply	at	my	cost	the	availability	for	the	feed	in	and	
all	the	necessary	inverted	equipment	for	it	to	be	used	by	my	neighbor	that	is	sold	
to	them	at	.29cpkw~	and	I	am	lucky	to	get	.07cpkw.	
I	am	sure	you	are	aware	of	all	this	but	for	me	to	utilize	my	full	generator	
electricity	I	would	have	to	spend	another	multiple	thousands	of	dollars	in	a	
storage	system.	
I	do	not	feel	that	Australia	is	promoting	solar	generation	to	its	full	capacity	given	
that	our	geological	location	is	one	of	the	best	in	the	world.	
	
Given	that	the	retail	market	is	so	competitive	I	feel	that	the	feed	in	tariff	should	
be	regulated	as	we	have	a	product	to	sell	but	have	not	the	sales	teams	to	compete	
in	this	market.	
	
Environmentally,	I	feel	that	the	encouragement	of	further	roof	top	installations	
move	forward	with	true	and	definitive	guide	lines	so	that	insurances	can	be	used	
to	have	an	inform	decision	that	persons	are	contributing	to	lessen	there	carbon	
footprint.	
	
Regards	
LS	
	
Leo	Schwager		
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